
This past weekend I drove to Knoxville and just admired the beauty and tried to soak it all in. This is my
favorite time of year. Crisp, beautiful days, with leaves putting on a glorious show. The majesty of our
creator is on full display for all to see. 
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I went to Knoxville to have a reunion concert with my old band
The Woodies. We last played together 37 years ago. What great
memories I have from those old rock n roll band days! We
toured for about 6 years throughout the southeast in college,
playing mostly fraternity/sorority parties, formals, and even on a
cruise ship. I was one of 4 members and played lead guitar and
sang some harmony vocals. We had an incredible amount of
fun. I remember often laughing so hard and for so long that my
stomach cramped. The other members were great singers and
musicians, not too crazy, and good men. 
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To make this weekend even better, UT beat Alabama. I was a very happy man driving back home and
seeing God’s creation all over again. As I get older, I am more appreciative of shared experiences in my life.  

“Give Thanks to the Lord, for He is GOOD; His love endures forever!” 
Psalm 107:1

I have a wife that I don’t deserve. I define the term as having “outkicked
my coverage” when I married her. My beautiful family is all doing well,
and have incredibly generous and Godly hearts. I know that every day is
a gift. My children’s lives and health are so precious and can be changed
in an instant without warning. After 58 years of life, I fully realize that life
is full of ups and downs. I’ve had more than my share of both. When I’m
down and facing hard times, I do my best to be thankful in ALL things
(James 1: 2-3) and know that it is still God working in my life although I
may not understand why. Victories are not as sweet without knowing
what loss feels like. I recognize good days as blessings and do my best to
cherish them and give great praise, as I well know and remember the sting
of bad days. John and Jenny Griffith at the GriffithLaw Grand Opening 



All I can do is to continue to recognize where all that is good comes from. I am thankful to God
above for his blessings to this simple, undeserving man. My hope is that all of you have the best

Thanksgiving no matter where you are on your journey. 
Happy Thanksgiving!

-John Griffith

“REJOICE in the Lord always. I will say it again: REJOICE! Let your gentleness
be evident to all. The Lord is near. Do not be anxious about anything, but in every
situation, by prayer and petition, with thanksgiving, present your requests to God.

And the peace of God, which transcends all understanding, will guard your
hearts and your minds in Christ Jesus.”

Philippians 4:4-7.

Timothy M.

Lori L.

Jessica D.

Hayleigh N.
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Give Thanks
CONTINUED 

Review Spot Light
Thankful For Our Amazing Clients!

“Very up front with every part of the process
from the consultation all the way through. I
worked mostly with Ryan throughout the
process of my case and he was awesome!
Replied to every email and call quickly and
reached out as soon as he had any updates on
my case. If you need a personal injury
attorney I would highly recommend this firm!”

“John and Kirby were fantastic to
work with. They made the entire
process run smoothly.”

“I couldn't have asked for a better law firm to
represent me in my auto accident claim. They
were efficient, thorough, and helpful. They
were able to settle my case in a very timely
manner, and for that I am truly grateful.”

“Jessica & Josh helped me so much with navigating
any problems I had from my car accident. Jessica truly
made this process so much easier! I would
recommend Griffith Law to anyone!”



New address or phone number? Help us stay connected by letting us know!
E-mail Stephanie@griffithinjurylaw.com

RYAN STOUT

JENNIFER SCHMIEDER -Attorney 

AUDREY SABO
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Legal Luminaries
MEET ALL THE NEW FACES AT GRIFFITHLAW! 

LAUREN OSBORNE

-Case Manager

-Case Manager

-Receptionist

Jennifer hails from Nashville, Tennessee. She has her JD from Penn
State Law and a BA in International Studies and Political Science
from Rhodes College. Passionate about helping people and engaging
with the community, she enjoys painting and writing in her free time.

Ryan, a Nashville native from White House, Tennessee, is a third-year JD student
at Nashville School of Law. Passionate about advocating for clients, he values

Griffith Law's commitment to helping others. Outside of work, Ryan enjoys
watching crime docuseries, reading, and spending quality time with his wife

Meredith.

Originally from Beaufort, South Carolina, Lauren now calls Murfreesboro, TN
home. She holds a Master’s in Criminal Justice from Walden University, and is
passionate about helping others. Lauren values the supportive environment at Griffith
Law. In her free time, she enjoys fishing and—believe it or not—cleaning! She is
grateful for her loving family: her spouse, Christopher, her son, Kohen, her bonus
daughter, Natalie, and her beloved dog, Lola.

Born and raised in Brentwood, TN, Audrey is a magna cum laude graduate in Paralegal
Studies from Nashville State Community College. She began her career in personal injury

in 2023, driven by a passion for helping people through challenging times. Known for her
empathy and strong communication, Audrey treats everyone she meets like a lifelong

friend. Outside of work, she enjoys spending time with her large, close-knit family and
friends in Middle Tennessee.



Keep up with the latest news, blogs, and case results at www.griffithinjurylaw.com!
            114 Cool Springs Blvd, Franklin, TN 37067
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New address? New phone number or email? Let us know. Call Stephanie at (615) 807.7900
or email her at Stephanie@griffithinjurylaw.com Thanks!

Grateful For Our Clients : Review
Spotlight
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Give Thanks : By John Griffith

Give Thanks : Continued

Have a Safe & Happy Thanksgiving!

Who Are The New Faces At
GriffithLaw?


